

NEWSLETTER

UPCOMING EVENTS

December 2019

Holiday Party

You are cordially invited to

ICF South Florida's Member **Appreciation Holiday Party**

> **December 12, 2019** 5 - 8 PM

Yolo Restaurant 333 E Las Olas Blvd. Fort Lauderdale, Fl 33301

Registration is Require No Fee for Members

REGISTER

Event information is always available on ICF South Florida website and calendar.

FROM THE BOARD ROOM

Angela De Sousa, ACC President ICF South Florida Chapter Transformational Leadership & Life Coach



As I compose our last Newsletter of 2019, I am surprised at how quickly the year has passed and gratified by how much our ICF South Florida (SFL) Chapter has accomplished.

- Grew membership by more than 23% reaching a high of 136 active ICF SFL members
- Presented top notch programs, webinars, and live events with international speakers in English and in Spanish.
- Fostered closer relationships and cross collaboration with other ICF chapters in the South East region and abroad.
- Initiated exciting International Coaching Week programs for ICW19 Janet Harvey and team "Live".
- Added more member benefits including our "Member Spotlight Series" podcasts.
- Continued our 3rd year sponsoring the World Happiness Summit WOHASU in Miami, expanding volunteer participation at our ICF SFL Booth.
- Initiated our first "Ignite" pro-bono coaching collaboration with "WeEvolution", a local nonprofit, with whom we also established a strategic partnership.
- Kickstarted our "Welcoming Committee" volunteer initiative, filling all available spots.
- Ensured sustainable governance for 2020, with an amazing Board of Directors (BOD) who are in place and ready to go.

It takes a collective effort to manage, grow and sustain an ICF Charter Chapter. I want to give a special thanks to all of you, Our Members and Volunteers for showing up, giving us feedback and for your desire to continue your growth as part of the most important organization of professional coaches worldwide. I truly hope that our chapter continues to grow with members like you, who find their way to actively serve and participate in our organization for many years

My biggest expression of gratitude goes out to our 2019 BOD, without whom none of this would have been possible! Their support and hard work, day in and day out held us together, kept us focused on what mattered most, and left us always aspiring for more. Thanks for making 2019 such an engaging, transformational and successful year!

It has been an honor, a pleasure, and an experience that I will always cherish to have served as President. I have met incredible coaches, made new friends, and enjoyed the ride to the fullest. I look forward to seeing you at upcoming ICF SFL events.

To celebrate our growth and many successes we invite you to attend our end of year social event on December 12th, 2019 at Yolo on Las Olas.

Warm regards, Angela

BECOME A MEMBER





ICF GLOBAL









Vecteezy.com